
 

 

 

    

 

FOR OUR PRAYERS 

Holy Father’s Intentions for April: 

Young People. That young people may respond generously to their     

vocations or consecrated life. 

 

For those for whom prayers have been requested:  

The Sick:Theresa Duncan, Barbara Kelly, Susan Richards, Haworth 

Richardson, David Poole, Molly Booth,  Ligaya Baptista, Daisy Bushnell, 

Maureen Wildash, Eileen Sturock, Peter Eustice, Paul Slater-Lindsay, 

Teresa Yelland, Jo Hall 

PASTORAL COMMITTEE  The next Meeting will be Monday, 24th 

April 7.30pm in church after mass 

EVANGELISM COMMIITEE: Thursday 18th May, after the 10am 

Mass 

FINANCE COMMITTEE Next meeting Thursday 4th May, 7.30pm   

FORTHCOMING SOCIAL AND FUNDRAISING EVENTS   

FUNDRAISING FOR 2017 WILL BE FOR NEW ALTAR LINEN 
Next stall after Easter will be 23rd April. Thank you for your generous 

support.                                                                                 

FAMILY FUN DAY Date to be announced  BBQ,  Bouncing castle, 

cream tea. More information shortly           

FOOD BANK : Please remember the Food Bank, those items               

particularly being requested are sugar, washing powder, fruit juice and 

crisps. There is a box at the back of Church for your contributions 

 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives  

Tavistock:  Gill Mill  01822 613677, Maria Neal 01822 834846(Admin) 

Ordinariate Mission: Jackie Foster 01726 66941 

The Parish of 
Our Lady of  the Assumption & St. Magdalen,  

Tavistock,  
Website: ourladytavistock.org.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/catholictavistock                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Priest in Charge: 
Fr. John Greatbatch 
john.greatbatch@ 
plymouthdiocese.org.uk  

Telephone: 
01822 612645 
07799078164 

Tavistock Parish is part of the Plymouth R.C.Diocese: Charity No. 213227 

EASTER SUNDAY (YEAR A)  
 Sunday 16th April 2017   

THE LORD HAS TRULY RISEN, ALLELUIA! 
TIMES OF MASSES & SERVICES   
Sunday 16th April   9.15am The Parish 

  5.00pm. St Austell (Novus Ordo) 

Monday 17th April 12 noon NO MASS 

Tuesday 18th April 10.00am NO MASS 

Wednesday 19th April 7.00pm NO MASS 

Thursday 20th April 10.00am NO MASS 

Saturday 22nd April 10.00am 
12 noon 

NO MASS 
Holy Baptism 

Sunday 23rd April 9.15am Second  Sunday of Easter  

  5.30pm St Austell  (Ordinariate Mass) 

 

There is no Confession or Exposition this week. 



WELCOME!  

We welcome all visitors to Tavistock Catholic Church. If you want to 

contribute to the upkeep of our Church and you are a UK tax payer, please 

use the blue envelopes provided on the table at the back of church. Please 

complete the form on the envelope; through your generosity we receive 25p 

back for every £1 you give. Thank you for your help. 

 

FR. JOHN’S DIARY  

 

FR JOHN Would like to wish everyone a very Blessed and Happy Easter. 

 

HOLY WEEK: It has been once again a very challenging and fulfilling 

Holy Week in our Parish. I would like to extend my grateful thanks to 

everyone who have worked so hard over the week; to Mel and our serving 

team, Helen and our singers, our cleaning team, our flower arrangers, for 

everyone who have worked quietly behind the scenes. A special thank you 

to everyone who came to the liturgies of the Easter Triduum.  -  The bells 

on Maundy Thursday and Holy Saturday were impressive! 

 

IN CASE OF PASTORAL EMERGENCY THIS WEEK: Please 

contact the Dean of Plymouth, Fr. Tin Lewis  01752 361161 

 

HE IS RISEN: This is a TACT worship event to held on Easter Monday, 

7.30pm  -  9pm in Tavistock Church Hall. All welcome 

 

CAFOD: Gill Mill would like to thank everyone for making the Lent Fast 

Day such a success, and donating to East African Crisis. 

 

RUN TO THE SUN  -  23rd TO 25th JUNE: Any Young people 

interested, please let Gill know by 23rd April. Camp at Buckfast Abbey, 

share faith with others. There is no cost for the week end.  

 

 

 

IGNATIAN PRAYER GROUP  The Group will resume again in the 

Autumn. Details to follow later.  

 

SYRIAN REFUGEES SETTLING IN TAVISTOCK  

 Are you a landlord willing to let a flat to Refugees? 

 Are you a speaker of Arabic? 

 Would you be able to provide work experience? 

A steering committee set up in Tavistock is working with West Devon 

Council to provide homes for at least 2 Syrian families. We will keep you 

informed of progress and needs.  Barbara and Gill 

 

 

COLLECTIONS.  9th April 2017 

Cash Collections                                                         £238.11                     

Gift Aid Donations                                                     £251.00  

Total Amount                                                             £481.11 

(This figure does not include `one off donations”.)        

Weekly Budget Amount                                          £600.00    

Sunday Attendance                                                      102 

   

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY                                             

 

 

 

 

 

CORNWALL ORDINARIATE MISSION. 

BONUS BALL  Numbers are a £1 and available from James at the end 

of Mass. 

MASS THIS WEEK  There is no Mass this Wednesday, Mass as usual 

next Sunday. The Wednesday Mass will resume its usual time of 7pm, 

with Holy Rosary at 6.35pm 


